Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Carroll Chubb - 2024-2025 Budget Information Update August 2023 -

CK 430-72 x 1700-1

Attachments: Letter for August 15 2023 meeting.doc

From: Web NoReply < web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca >

Sent: Sunday, August 13, 2023 1:46 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Carroll Chubb - 2024-2025 Budget Information Update August 2023 - CK 430-72 x

1700-1

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Sunday, August 13, 2023 - 13:44

Submitted by user:

Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council through their online repository.: No

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No

Date: Sunday, August 13, 2023

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

Pronouns: She/her/hers

First Name: Carroll

Last Name: Chubb

_

Address: Ling Street

City: Saskatoon

Email:

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code:

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: August 15 - Governance and Priorities Committee

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 4.1 (2024/2025 Budget)

Comments:

Hi,

I will try to attach a letter, that contains comments on the 2024/2025 budget plans. The same letter is below in this Comments section.

August 13, 2023

Dear Mayor Clark and Members of City Council,

When you are considering the Saskatoon budget for 2024-2025, please keep in mind the importance of dealing with climate change. The city's Low Emissions Community Plan needs funding to be effective. During the past few years there have been terrible signs of damage due to climate change. In a financial context, the costs of not addressing the problem of greenhouse gas emissions are expected to be much larger than the costs of acting quickly to reduce those emissions.

In addition to preserving funding for the City of Saskatoon's efforts to reduce greenhouse gas emissions, there are regulatory steps that can help the whole city reduce its greenhouse gas emissions. For example, making the building standards for Saskatoon more energy efficient is an area where early action has many benefits, both financial (when long term savings in heating and electricity costs are considered) and in greenhouse gas emission reduction.

As a grandmother, I am very concerned about providing our descendants with a better future.

I hope that during the city's meeting on August 15 and at later budget meetings, the City of Saskatoon's climate action plans will be funded. Action to reduce greenhouse gas emissions is important for our future.

Sincerely,

Carroll Chubb Resident of Ward 8

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No

August 13, 2023

Dear Mayor Clark and Members of City Council,

When you are considering the Saskatoon budget for 2024-2025, please keep in mind the importance of dealing with climate change. The city's Low Emissions Community Plan needs funding to be effective. During the past few years there have been terrible signs of damage due to climate change. In a financial context, the costs of not addressing the problem of greenhouse gas emissions are expected to be much larger than the costs of acting quickly to reduce those emissions.

In addition to preserving funding for the City of Saskatoon's efforts to reduce greenhouse gas emissions, there are regulatory steps that can help the whole city reduce its greenhouse gas emissions. For example, making the building standards for Saskatoon more energy efficient is an area where early action has many benefits, both financial (when long term savings in heating and electricity costs are considered) and in greenhouse gas emission reduction.

As a grandmother, I am very concerned about providing our descendants with a better future.

I hope that during the city's meeting on August 15 and at later budget meetings, the City of Saskatoon's climate action plans will be funded. Action to reduce greenhouse gas emissions is important for our future.

Sincerely,

Carroll Chubb Resident of Ward 8